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PHILLY CHEESESTEAK / MINSKY’S 
 
Happy Birthday today to Zoey Cronister, Callie Holmes, Bryson Melius, and Peter Park! 

 
 
Congratulations to Brooklyn Love, Savannah Bard, and Kris Voth, who were the first three individuals 
to correctly guess Friday's Bronco Playlist theme — football songs! Mr. Myers and Mrs. Bachura 
also guessed correctly as well. We had a lot of correct guesses, but Brooklyn, Savannah and Kris were 
the first three! Winners, come down to Mr. Kunkle's room (room 180) to collect your Bronco Pride 
Perks! 

 
 
The Freshman volleyball team went undefeated on Saturday at Ottawa and we’re the tournament 
champs! Hard work and determination from the whole team! 
 
The JV team went 2-3 on Saturday at their home tournament. 
 
And the Varsity team went 3-2 on Saturday and got 2nd place in a very competitive tournament in 
Louisburg. 
 
Congrats to all levels! C-Team plays tonight at BVSW and the next home game is Tuesday against 
Eudora!  

 
 
Hello Broncos! Yearbooks are on sale at yearbookforever.com. The price goes up Jan. 1, so be sure 
to place your order this semester. Senior ads and senior photos will be due Dec. 1, but they cannot yet 
be submitted. Information about submitting those items will be available soon. If you wish to use a 
different first name in the publications, email spub@usd230.org. 

 
 
The Bronco Chess Club starts this Wednesday afterschool, in the library. We meet every Wednesday 
until 4:30 to hang out, learn, and play. If you are new to the game or a seasoned veteran, we invite you 
to join. One last time, if you have questions or need more information, email Mr. Alex. 

 
 
Do you love to read? Get involved in Book Club! The first meeting will be Friday at 7:20 a.m. in the 
library's media lab. If you'd like more information, check with Mrs. Fawcett. 

 
 
For any Bronco Gamers who are interested in competing for Spring Hill in our Esports league, 
during our club meeting time this Friday, come to Mr. Alex's room, 162, for an informational meeting 
about the league, games, teams, and more. If you cannot attend or want more information, send an 
email to Mr. Alex 

 
 
The GSA, our student LGBT+ club, will have its first meeting this Friday after school. If you are 
interested in participating in our community, come by Mr. Alex's room, 162. Email Mr. Alex for more 
information or questions. 

http://yearbookforever.com/
mailto:spub@usd230.org


It’s time to sign up for Powder Puff 2023! Juniors and Seniors get your teams together, pick your 
coaches, find some energetic sideline entertainers, and invite your friends and family! This is a 
fundraiser for After Prom so all the proceeds directly benefit YOU! 
 
This year’s Powder Puff game will be held at the SHHS Activity Center at 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, 
September 24th. A release form, plus a $5 fee will be due at check in. This is a CASH ONLY event with 
concessions available. Spectators will also have a $5 gate fee to enter. Registration is due by 3:15 p.m. 
on Thursday, September 21st.  An email with the QR code for registration has been sent to your school 
email.  


